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From: Chris Ware 

Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 10:16 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Boothby’s southern boundary

Dear sir, 

I'm asking the Australian Electoral Commission to leave Boothby’s southern boundary as it is and to keep 

our community in one federal electorate. 

I believe we are totally different to the more southern regions, to start, we vote for different parties and 

have different area needs. 

Please leave Boothby alone. 

 

regards Chris Ware 
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